
We hereby support and encourage the abovementioned amendment. 
We strongly believe that as consumers we have the absolute right to have products 
contents accurately and honestly labelled so that we can make an informed decision about our 
purchase. 
It is beyond comprehension that this situation does not already exist. This issue has again been 
brought into focus due to the impact on Orang-utans of palm oil plantations. The fact that substandard 
labelling laws contribute to the demise of these magnificent creatures is a shameful indictment on a 
country that has a very poor record of species extinction and habitat destruction of its own. We should 
know better.  
We strongly urge this initiative be accepted and implemented as soon as possible. 
  
Yours truly   Kevin, Sue & Catherine Ramholdt    
 


